Comments and Responses 2019 to 2020

I think all parents should pay £50 contribution money towards school as | personally think is best for all
children’s.

Thank you for your support. Every contribution to school goes towards the children and opportunities for
them, whether they be visits or additional resources to those that we have a budget for. Contributions are
however voluntary and we need to be clear and honest about that in the same way the contributions
cannot be refunded after made.

Could the school look into widening the paths into school. It's a health hazard for disabled parents or
parents with push chairs. None of the parents give way for on coming parents, which ends up some
walking on slippery mud risking falling. End up with dirty shoes, clothes and cars.

Hope something can be done soon before a parent or child hurts themselves.



| am strongly agree with all answer my daughter is so happy and excited to come to school she said i am
enjoying at school meeting new friends and her teacher and food is lovely she is enjoying at Krishna
avanti.

Thank you for the positive comments.

Though | feel the school is great, one of the biggest problems for my child is school dinners. She comes
home from school most days very hungry as she has not enjoyed her lunch. | know it is impossible to
cater for every child’s taste buns but | know she is not a fussy eater and tends to give things a try but is
unhappy with the meals.

We try to encourage all of the children to eat and try things that they either haven't tried before or in the
case of fussy eaters, are fussy about. The portions children receive are appropriate, which may on
occasion conflict with portions they receive elsewhere. We will continue to monitor the meals to ensure
the quantity and quality is as we would expect. It is very important that the children eat a healthy,
nutritious meal every day.

There is too much homework for 2.
More later after school clubs until 5 for all year

Parking is a nightmare, roads pathways are dangerous as it's uneven and when it rains, it's unsafe for
children and the elderly. Gets very muddy

External providers are not trained to the ethos of the school ... careless attitude towards the children.
Reference to after school providers.

The school does not respond to concerns .. | reported one and nothing was done start of three year...

Homework set for Foundation Two is all about experiences in life and taking part with things. As stated on
the website regarding homework, if you feel you have done enough then stop. We do not expect the
children to work on homework all week.

So many of the staff give up their time voluntarily to run after-school clubs | appreciate for those that work
to sort childcare out can be an issue but please appreciate schools are not childminders.

Parking around school is very difficult and we continue to ask our parents to respect the local residents.
We do talk to the highways regarding roads and pathways which are beyond our jurisdiction.

Thank you for letting us know about external providers and please continue to do so if ever it happens at
the time. We will always check the quality of external providers and let them know about the ethos as
appropriate, in clubs that they offer.

If a concern has not been dealt with please do let the Principal know. We are very keen to ensure we deal
with even the smallest of concern straight away so that no issue becomes bigger than it needs to be. By
having stuff available before and after school, and the contacts page on the website, we want to know
about any issue so that we can deal with it instantly where possible and certainly within a matter of days
where we need to look into things. We also aim to feedback to what we find to ensure that everybody
understands, learns and is satisfied at the conclusion of the incident.

Teachers are not communicating with parents efficiently as to how an child is performing at, school. | feel
as homework is not enough for a child. | feel it's minimum homework.

Please see the comment about homework above. Some parents want a lot of homework and some
parents want very little, if any; we try to give a reasonable amount but not anything that overtakes home
life. Please also note the feedback with regards the contacts page, termly reports and staff being
available. Alternately reports are very clear as to how children are performed at school and these are
given each term, as well as the opportunity for the informal discussions throughout.

Love the school,what it stands for and it's ethos. Would recommend it to every parent.

Thank you for the positive comments.



I am concerned with the amount of theft that is going on in the school. Both my daughters are constantly
having their snacks and personal items stolen from their bags. | have had to order pad locks for their
bags. This is not right and this issue needs to be resolved ASAP.

For any child to take something that does not belong to them is very saddening. We will continue to
monitor the opportunities that children have to be on their own and to access areas that they should not
be accessing. It is however sad that doors need to be locked and the question over trust. We will continue
to work on this.

Wanted to say a big thank you for giving wonderful service to the parents and children early mornings.

Thank you for the positive comments.
The food standards need to be much better. Kids are always complaining about food at lunch.

We will continue to monitor the meals to ensure the quantity and quality is as we would expect. It is very
important that the children eat a healthy, nutritious meal every day.

Lunch needs to be looked in to.. as children

Are saying that they only receive small portions and not enough

We will continue to monitor the meals to ensure the quantity and quality is as we would expect. It is very
important that the children eat a healthy, nutritious meal every day. The portions children receive are
appropriate, which may on occasion conflict with portions they receive elsewhere.

I think this is a very good school cause of their teaching.

Thank you for the positive comment. We continue to look at what we deliver and how we deliver it, with
many training days and staff professional development throughout the year.

The school has grown so well and offers many educational opportunities for our children.

Thank you for the positive comment.
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